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1 July 2024

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 24-021

Thank you for your information request, received on 5 June 2024. You asked the London
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“I am looking for a communication from London Legacy Development Corporation to the
effect of whichever of the following statements is true (with a copy of the relevant
amendment to the Byelaw in the case of option 2):

1. The land on which the development now known as Chobham Manor stands was
outside the area covered by the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park Byelaws (the
“Byelaws”) when the Byelaws were adopted by the relevant London Borough; or

2. The land on which the development now known as Chobham Manor stands was
inside the area covered by the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park Byelaws (the
“‘Byelaws”) when the Byelaws were adopted by the relevant London Borough but it
has been removed from the scope of the Byelaws by the attached amendment; or

3. The land on which the development now known as Chobham Manor stands is inside
the area covered by the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park Byelaws.”

In the understanding of the Legacy Corporation your first statement is correct. Chobham
Manor was and remains outside of the area covered by Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park
(QEOP) byelaws.

The Byelaws apply to designated areas of QEOP grounds which are set aside as park and
open spaces. The physical Park boundary is defined by Park railings, as such it excludes
Chobham Manor which is a separate residential estate and not defined for the purpose of
these byelaws as pleasure grounds, public walks and open spaces.

The Park Byelaws are publicly available on the London Legacy QEOP website: Park
byelaws | Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park [www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/park-
byelaws]

24-021 LLDC response v1.0



If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a request for an
internal review of our response, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive

London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 9

5 Endeavour Square

Stratford

E20 1JN

Email: FOl@londonlegacy.co.uk

Please note: requests for internal reviews received more than forty workings days after the
initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





